
 
 

 

November 1, 2024 

 

Subject: Royal Aluminum Price Increase 

 

Dear Royal® Aluminum Distributors, 

 

Due to the recently implemented 25% import tariff on Chinese aluminum products along with other 

inflationary factors including paint and fabrication costs, Westlake Royal Building Products™ is 

announcing a price increase for all Royal® Aluminum Products as outlined below effective with all 

orders placed on and after December 9, 2024.  

 

The following products will be subject to the price increase: 

 

- 12 - 14% Increase: Regular Painted Soffit, Fascia, Aluminum Accessories, Trim Coil & Rainware 

- 12 - 14% Increase:  Trough Coil 

- 6 - 8% Increase:  All Cedar Renditions® Siding, Soffit and Accessories 

 

We will continue to accept orders until that date at your current price, subject to ordering patterns that 

are similar to your 2024 average orders placed. 

 

Price sheets will be made available to you no later than Friday, November 8, 2024.   

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this communication, please contact your Customer 

Service Representative or your Territory Manager. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Gary Taylor 

Vice President, Canada Sales 

 
 


